Mark Coitrone

Auburn, ME

| am asking you to vote “Ought to Pass” on this bill, LD 424 An Act Concerning the

Concealed Carrying of a Handgun by an IndividualWho is 18 Years of Age but Under 21 Years
of Age. '

Citizens within this range are legal adults, with all of the responsibilities that come
with reaching the age of majority, including voting and registering for Selective Service. As
such, they are entitled to the same rights as older citizens. Law enforcement has no legal
obligation to protect them, per Warren v. District of Columbia. They MUST be allowed take
measures to protect themselves and their loved ones.

In regards to each of the four bills being heard today attempting to remove some
restrictions of permitless carry, it isimportant to note that these laws were only ever codified
to harm minorities, particularly blacks. The first firearm carry permits ever written in America
were contained in section 35 of the 1705 Virginia Slave Codes. Nothing has particularly
changed in the 300 years since, as evidenced by the doubled rate of denials for blacks than
whites. Then you have one of the most stark examples of civil rights violations in modern
time: New York City’s “stop and frisk” policy. A policy supported by all of the gun control
advocates here today, including YOU, Senator Anne Carney.

On the back of this testimony, you will find a scan of the original American carry
permits | referenced. If you choose not to pass this bill, you are proudly supporting this
nation’s long history of racial oppression.

Denounce racism. Pass this bill.








